Trustee Plans for NCLA Meeting
By Mrs. W. H. May, Jr.*

At a meeting of the executive board of the North Carolina Association of Library
Trustees held in May Memorial Library, Burlington, on March 21, 1957, a committee
Was named to nominate new officers for the next biennium. The slate will be voted on
At the fall meeting of NCLA.

Excellent speakers are lined up both for the general sessions meeting and the Trustee
Association meeting and it is hoped that a good representation of Trustee members will

on hand. Trustees who have joined the Association during this past biennium are
“Specially urged to be present so that they may have a better understanding of the part
Played by trustees in the over-all matter of library service.

Several proposals will come before the Trustee Association Board in the hope of
furcher strengthening this section of NCLA,

A good attendance is urged and hoped for!



